
The Department of Agriculture, Trade, and Consumer Protection (DATCP) has reviewed the notification and 

any supplemental information you have provided concerning the potential need for an agricultural impact 

statement (AIS) for the above project.  We have determined that an AIS will not be prepared for this project, 

based on the reasoning provided below.

Please note that if the proposed project or project specifications are altered in any way which could be 

construed as increasing the potential adverse effects of the project on agriculture or on any farm operation, 

DATCP should be renotified.  Please contact me with any questions.

January 8, 2018

Julia Zehner

Jewell Associates Engineers, Inc.

560 Sunrise Drive

Spring Green, WI  53588

Dear Julia Zehner:

CTH N Reconstruction: STH 35 to STH 27

Re:

Project Name:

Project ID: 5496-00-04

County:

DATCP ID: #4243

Alice Halpin

Agricultural Impact Statements

(608)224-4646

Alice.Halpin@wi.gov

Sincerely,

DATCP will not prepare an AIS for this project because none of the acquisitions from farm operations is 

greater than 5 acres and they are all in strips along the existing right-of-way.

Crawford




